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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

   

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
        

I hope you’ve all had a great week!  As part of the government’s Step 3 roadmap, the guidance 
around wearing face coverings in education has changed.  From Monday 17 May, face coverings 
are no longer required to be worn by pupils in classrooms or communal areas, or by staff in 
classrooms.  Face coverings should however still be worn by pupils in Year 7 and above when 
travelling on school transport.  This guidance may change in future in response to any localised 
outbreaks, including variants of concern.  We will keep you up-to-date.  The full, updated 
government guidance can be accessed here. 
 
In preparation for Northumberland County Council’s SEND Ofsted inspection, the inspectors are 
keen to understand the views of parents and carers through an online survey. This survey is 
available now and will remain open until the 18th May.  You can access it through the following link: 
 
https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/NorthumberlandRe-VisitLASEND/ 
 
Have a lovely weekend! 
 
Lindsay Hamilton 
 

 

 

  

Attendance Description 
Approx. days lost 

per year 
Approx. weeks lost 

per year 

98 – 100% Excellent 0 to 4 Less than 1 

95 – 98% Good 5 to 9 1 to 2 

93 – 95% Satisfactory 10 to 13 2 to 3 

90 – 93% Unsatisfactory 14 to 19 4 to 6 

>90% Persistent Absence More than 19 More than 4 

 

Did you know…? 

The government expects your child’s attendance to be 95% or better. 

Schools are held to account for your child’s attendance. 

Please remember holidays in term time will be unauthorised. 

 

Attendance this week: 

96.3% 

Thank you! We really appreciate all your efforts 

in getting to school on time, ready to start our 

day promptly. 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/984846/FINAL_Face_coverings_in_education_guidance.pdf
https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/NorthumberlandRe-VisitLASEND/
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Perfect Pop-Ups! 

What better place to study landscapes than here in Bellingham?  Our talented Y5 pupils have 

merged their study of landscapes along with their paper-engineering skills to create some 

wonderful pop-up art!   
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Staffing Update 

We’re very sad to announce that Madame Grey will be leaving us at the end of the summer term 

to pursue some new, exciting adventures.  Having taught at BMS since 2009, Madame Grey has 

enjoyed many years of working with our wonderful pupils and their families and we will miss her 

greatly.  I am delighted to announce that we have recruited a new French teacher for 

September.  Miss Jessett will join us, and has recently returned to the UK after teaching French 

in Belgium for several years.  She writes: 

 

Bonjour tout le monde. I am delighted to join the Bellingham 

Middle School community. I hope my love of the French 

language will enthuse each learner from Year 5 to Year 8; 

I'm excited to explore quirky Francophone culture and 

vocabulary with you in lots of creative ways. Thank you for 

the warm welcome and I look forward to meeting you all 

soon. A très bientôt!  

Bonjour! 

 

 

 

We’re thrilled to have been able to secure tickets for our KS2 pupils 

for this year’s Hexham Book Festival.  On Thursday 8th July, pupils 

will be able to see award-winning author Frank Cottrell-Boyce who 

will introduce pupils to his exciting new novel, Noah's Gold, which 

is packed with mystery, adventure and laughs. Frank will be live 

and available to answer all of our pupils’ questions.  We’re sure 

they’ll have many because his novels are popular reads at BMS! 

We would like to reassure you that Hexham Book Festival events 

will be delivered with safety in mind, and in full accordance to the 

Government guidelines available at the time.  Further details will 

shared nearer the time. 

Bellingham’s Got Talent! 

 

Jensen treated Year 6 to a very impressive display of 

ventriloquism last week with his very own dummy, Danny.  

Ventriloquism is really difficult to master and Y6 were highly 

impressed with Jensen’s skills.  He had the class in stitches 

with his own unique retelling of Little Red Riding Hood.  Thank 

you for sharing, Jensen.  You’re a star! 
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With the May half-term 

holiday approaching, North 

Tyne Youth are excited to 

share the news that they will 

be trialling face-to-face youth 

clubs that week!  All details 

can be found on this page. 
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Dates for your diary… 

Monday 17th May 2021    National Child Measurement Programme (Y6) 

Friday 21st May 2021    HPV Vaccinations – Y8 

Friday 28th May 2021    Enrichment HW Reward - Afternoon 

Friday 28th May 2021    Break up for Half-Term 

Monday 7th June 2021    School re-opens 

Friday 11th June 2021    Theatre Sans Frontieres – KS2 

Monday 21st June 2021    Y6 SATs week 

Friday 25th June 2021    Post-SATs treat – Y6 

Friday 2nd July 2021     Transition Day (Haydon Bridge Partnership) 

Wednesday 7th July 2021    BMS Sports Day 

Thursday 8th July 2021    KS2 Visit – Hexham Book Festival 

Thursday 15th July 2021    Y8 Prom 

Friday 16th July 2021    Final day of summer term 

  


